

Manchester Office Statewide Headquarters
464 Chestnut Street, PO Box 448, Manchester, NH 03105
tel 603-518-4000 fax 603-668-6260
toll free 800-640-6486 www.cfsnh.org

June 20, 2016

Kiwanis Club of Laconia PO Box 757 Laconia, NH 03247

Dear Club members,

## Your gift makes camp possible.

Thank you for partnering with us to help send low-income youth from your community to Camp Spaulding. We currently have 4 children from Laconia signed up for camp this summer! Your support of \$150.00 will go towards covering the cost of camp so that children who would not be able to afford the experience, will have the opportunity to attend Camp Spaulding. It is only through the generosity of the community that we are able to do this and we couldn't do it without you!

## Your gift changes lives.

Camp is often the point of consistency in the otherwise chaotic lives of the youth we serve. They gain access to an environment that broadens their horizons, while being encouraged and nurtured by highly-skilled adult counselors and mentors who are trained to respond to the unmet needs that often surface at Camp.

They spend time testing themselves in a safe environment, discovering abilities, and gaining independent living skills. Most importantly, Camp supports their social emotional health, which research demonstrates is fundamental to preparing them to learn academically. Know that your support will not only affect them during the summer, but will continue to have a positive impact on their lives long after the summer has ended.

Thank you for believing that EVERY KID DESERVES CAMP!

Erin Waters Development Coordinator





